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$5.6M Paving Improvements to begin on 1-25 Business Loop in T or C

Lane Closures will begin on Dec. 12

TRUTH OR CONSEQUENCES-  The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District
One, in collaboration with Mountain States Constructors, Inc., is excited to announce a $5.6M milling
and paving project  along the I-25 Business Loop on Date Street,  Broadway and Main Street.  The
paving and milling project will improve the entire loop, which is 5.5 miles. 

Starting Thursday, December 12, 2024, drivers can expect lane closures beginning at the ramps of
Interstate  Exit  79 (T or C North) and extending toward the roundabouts.  One lane of  traffic  will
remain open throughout the duration and access to all businesses and residences will be maintained
during construction. Work hours will be from 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. This phase
of  construction  is  anticipated  to  take  two  months,  depending on weather  conditions.  Paving  will
continue to the remaining sections of Date, Broadway & Main Streets after the holidays. 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation prioritizes the safety of all road users and appreciates
your  cooperation  throughout  this  endeavor.  For  the  latest  updates,  please  visit  the  New  Mexico
Department of Transportation website at www.nmroads.com or call 511.
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